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PUBLICATION OF DECISION LIST NUMBER 28/23-24 

MUNICIPAL YEAR 2023/24 

Date Published: 1 November 2023 

 
This document lists the Decisions that have been taken by the Council, which require publication in accordance with the Local 
Government Act 2000. The list covers Key, Non-Key, Council and Urgent Decisions. The list specifies those decisions, which are 
eligible for call-in and the date by which they must be called-in. 

 
A valid request for call-in is one which is submitted (on the form provided) to the Governance and Scrutiny Team in writing within 5 
working days of the date of publication of the decision by at least 7 Members of the Council. 

 
Additional copies of the call-in request form are available from the Governance and Scrutiny Team. 

 
If you have any queries or wish to obtain further report information or information on a decision, please contact 

democracy@enfield.gov.uk 

mailto:democracy@enfield.gov.uk
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INDEX OF PUBLISHED DECISIONS – 1 November 2023 

 

 
 

Date 
Decision 

came/ 
comes into 

effect 

 
Part  

1 or 2 

 
Subject/Title of Report 

Category 
of 

Decision 

 
Affected 
Wards 

Eligible for Call-In & 
Date Decision must be 

called in by (If 
Applicable) 

 
Decisions Made by Executive Directors / Portfolio Holders 

 

Leader of the 
Council (Cllr 
Nesil Caliskan)  

Thursday 9 
November 

23 

Part 1  Temporary 
Accommodation 
Programme 
 
I.  Approve the changes to 
the Council’s published 
Temporary accommodation 
rates as shown in 
paragraph 18 of the report; 
II.  Agree, where possible 
and with the Landlords 
consent if needed, to 
assign to HGL any leases 
entered into by the Council 
of properties used for the 
purposes of providing TA 
and to delegate to the 
Strategic Director of 
Housing and Regeneration 
authority to agree any fee 
or other charges required 
by the Landlord in 
exchange for agreeing to 
any such assignments;  

KD 5529 – 
Temporary 

Accom-
modation 

Programme 
KD 5633 – 
Placement 

Policy 
 

All Yes 
Wednesday 8 November 

23 
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III.  To note that HGL will 
also directly enter into 
leases of properties to be 
used for the purposes of 
Temporary 
Accommodation with 
private sector landlords or 
their agents; 
IV.  Agree to enter into a 
nominations agreement 
with HGL for the provision 
of temporary 
accommodation leased by 
HGL from the private 
sector for that purpose and 
to pay to HGL a 
Nomination Fee described 
in this report  
V.  To delegate to the 
Strategic Director of 
Housing and Regeneration 
in consultation with the 
Director of Law and 
Governance and the 
Executive Director of 
Resources authority to 
agree the Nomination Fee 
with HGL and to enter into 
an appropriate 
Nominations Agreement; 
VI.  Agree to amend the 
Council’s Placement Policy 
so as to reduce the number 
of offers of private sector 
accommodation made to 
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residents from two offers to 
one, in line with the 
Council’s statutory 
obligations. 
VII.  Delegate to the 
Strategic Director of 
Housing and Regeneration 
in consultation with the 
Cabinet Member for Social 
Housing, authority to 
approve a revised offer to 
Landlords and agents in 
the private sector and to 
residents seeking to 
access private rented 
accommodation which 
offers will be designed to 
increase the supply of 
private rented 
accommodation across the 
borough, but subject to the 
full legal and financial 
implications of such 
revised offers having been 
taken into account. 
VIII.  Note that the Cabinet 
Member for Social Housing 
will also be asked to agree 
for public consultation 
changes to the Council’s 
scheme of allocation for 
social housing and that 
following consultation the 
proposed revisions will be 
reported to Cabinet for 
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approval prior to seeking 
final agreement to any 
changes from Full Council. 
 
The report sets out the 
options considered, if any, 
and the reasons for the 
recommendation and the 
decision. 

 
 


